
     I have been detained by immigration authorities and I cannot afford an 
immigration attorney. Can I get an attorney from NYIFUP to help me?

We can help you with your Immigration Court case for free if your Immigration Court case is at:

 a New York City Immigration Court (most likely, the Varick Street Immigration Court)  
 OR  
 a New Jersey Immigration Court, and you are a New York City resident. 

   How do I find an attorney? 

You, your family, or friend can email us for help. We can be reached at:

 LAS- nyifup@legal-aid.org; sschwartzkaufman@legal-aid.org 

 BXD- KaKim@bronxdefenders.org; nyifupintake@bronxdefenders.org

 BDS- NYIFUPINTAKE@bds.org; scardona@bds.org

What you need to  
know about NYIFUP
     What is NYIFUP (the New York Immigrant Family Unity Project)?  The New York Immigrant 

Family Unity Project (NYIFUP) is made up of three organizations, The Legal Aid Society (LAS), 
The Bronx Defenders (BXD) and Brooklyn Defender Services (BDS). We represent people who 
are detained and facing deportation with their immigration cases. We do not work for the U.S. 
government or the immigration court. All our services are free.  
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Scan for more resources

legalaidnyc.org/newarrivals


